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Dear Parents, 

We are now into our first full week back in school. All the children are settling in 

extremely well and becoming familiar with the new procedures/ routines.  

 

 We have a new system in place for absences. In future instead of sending in 

a note to the class teacher, parents can now complete an absence for online. 

The link for this is  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1QNjKXEOlrJoE_mEMXs48nK3IagyMwy

vPILxwMXGH0Hk/edit?usp=sharing  

 

This form is to be filled in anytime your child is absent from school 

This link can be found on the schools website homepage. See image below 

 

 
 

 

 School half zip tops can be ordered until Friday 4th September. Please 

inform the teacher if you wish to have the child’s initials on the tops.  

The €40 Payment may be made online;  IE87BOFI90593451108900 or by 

cash/cheque to the class teacher. 

 

 Children to wear tracksuit on Tuesday and Thursday’s.  

 

 The Board of Management only accepts responsibility for the children in 

the school between 9:20am and 3:20pm.  

 

Le Meas, Tomás Mc Loughlin 
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